
SALISBURY AFFORDABLE HOUSING COMMITTEE 

SPECIAL MEETING – SUBCOMMITTEE 

JUNE 17, 2024 – 4:30PM (VIA ZOOM) 

 

Present:  Lee Sullivan, Abeth Slotnick, Jennifer Kronholm Clark and Hannah Pouler (Communications 
Consultant) 

Topic:  Advocacy for Affordable Housing (AH) 

L. Sullivan talked about the success of the Pope Land Design Committee (PLDC) presentation at Town 
Hall on June 6th and noted that no one from the public was at the Subcommittee meeting to explore 
additional properties on June 14th.  She also commented that the SAHC newsletters are great.  H. Pouler 
asked if there was any more information to “correct”; J. Kronholm Clark suggested mentioning that the 
2023 AH Plan is great, but that it only gets the town halfway to its’ AH goal.  L. Sullivan pointed out that 
no other town-owned properties are suitable to build AH.  J. Kronholm Clark suggested mentioning the 
details of why it is so hard to find suitable properties for AH in the newsletter. L. Sullivan also suggested 
outlining the process for opportunities to vote on AH projects; A. Slotnick mentioned using the piece 
that Vivian Garfein used at the PLDC June 6th presentation.  J. Kronholm Clark suggested sending a quick 
Zoom link about the P&Z Public Hearing later tonight, regarding Grove Street; she asked that people 
speak up in support of it and that the Hearing will probably be continued to July 1st.    


